
28th March 2019 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to those parents who attended our SRE information sessions; for those who were unable to attend, there is a 

leaflet on our website which will give you information regarding why we teach SRE and what we cover in each year group.   

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact myself or Mrs Norris. 

There is a letter coming home tonight with this newsletter, regarding the analysis from the parent questionnaire. We do 

appreciate all feedback – positive and negative - and we can use this information to feed into school development. 

We are looking forward to the music concert tonight which starts at 6.30 p.m. in St. Andrew’s Church; please do join us for 

this celebration of musical talent if you are able to.  Finally, we look forward to seeing you at our stay and learn and 

collective worship sessions next week to celebrate the children’s learning from this term.  Please also join us for our Easter 

Church Service in St. Andrew’s Church on 5th April at 2.00 p.m. where we will also be presenting our awards for this term. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

Dates for your Diary 

28.3.19—Music concert St Andrew’s Church 6.30pm 

01.4.19—Year 1 Stay and Learn 2.30pm 

03.4.19-Reception & Year 2 Collective Worship 9.00am 

03.4.19– Year 4 Stay and Learn 2.30pm 

04.4.19– Year 3 & Year 5 Collective Worship 9.00am 

04.4.19 -Year 6 Stay and Learn 2.30pm 

05.4.19 -Easter Church Service 2.00pm 

05.4.19 –Family Easter Egg hunt 3.30pm onwards 

Attendance 

Last week’s winners were  

Hazel class! 

Congratulations to all those in Year 5 

who achieved their certificates for 

Bikeabilty this week.  

  

Music Concert 

The children will be performing    

tonight at 6.30pm at St. Andrew’s 

Church Heckington, all are welcome 

to attend. 

 


